
 

 

Letter of Recommendation  

 

By this letter, SC ROMPETROL SA wishes to express appreciation concerning the parking 

services rendered by the company Fast Parking SRL. 

Our collaboration with this company began in September 2009 and was completed in August 

2010. 

We chose to work with this company due to the excellent quality in the management of the 

parking offered in the office area of Victoria Square, where we were based in that period.  

Therefore, we recommend the company Fast Parking as a professional and reliable 

collaborator for any company that will require parking services. 

 

illegible signature 

Laurentiu Paun 

Group Procurement Director  


